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20th April 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Oaklands Schools’ Picnic to celebrate King Charles III Coronation – Friday 5th May 

On Friday 5th May, Oaklands’ families are invited to share a picnic on our school field, 

(weather permitting); other family members are also very welcome.  You may bring your own 

picnic or order directly from Culinera from the special picnic menu that will be provided online.  

Please do bring a blanket or folding chairs to sit on for your comfort.  We would also welcome 

children and adults wearing something red white and/or blue – this will be a non-uniform day.  

On that Friday, please collect your child/ren from their classroom door/s at 12 pm; they will be 

checked out by their class teacher. If you are unable to make this event, your child will be 

looked after by staff, unless you have arranged for them to sit with another family.  Please let 

class teachers know prior to the day via a note to the teacher or an email to school. During 

the lunch break, junior staff and children will be running games to raise funds.  

At approximately 1:15pm, a whistle will be blown for all children to return to class for 

registration. During this time, we would kindly ask you to move to the edges of the field.  We 

will then return to the field to sit in classes for the celebrations to begin with the National 

anthem.  There will then be dancing, music and singing – please do join in! 

Once the celebrations have ended at around 2.15pm, children must return to classes; you 

may then collect them earlier than the normal finishing time (if you so wish).  Any children that 

remain in classes will continue with further activities for the remainder of the afternoon.  No 

child will be allowed to leave early with another family, unless this has been pre-arranged with 

the class teacher by the child’s own parent via a note.   

We hope you enjoy the afternoon. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

                                     
Mrs H West       Miss E Weston    
Headteacher     Acting Headteacher  
Oaklands Junior School   Oaklands Infant School  


